
 

‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’  

   

               Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

 

  
  
  
  
  

  

Thursday 12th June, 2025 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.   

‘Animals and other living things’ workshop – Butterfly World 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that the children in Year 2 will be participating in a ‘Animals and other living things’ workshop at Butterfly World on the Tuesday 

24th June, 2025. Children from 2S, 2T and 2H will all take part in this visit. 

This exciting opportunity aims to enhance their Science skills by exploring the diversity of nature at this time of year. They will investigate plants and 

minibeasts at the venue. 

The coach will depart from school promptly at 9:00am and is scheduled to return in time for hometime at 3.30pm. It is essential that all children arrive on 

time to ensure a prompt departure. 

On the day of the trip, students are required to wear their normal full school uniform. A waterproof jacket, sunhat or suncream (dependent on weather 

conditions that day) would also be required as the children will be outside some of the day. 

Additionally, children will be required to carry around their packed lunch so it is advised they have a small backpack or bag. Please ensure children have 

a water bottle to stay hydrated during the event.  

School will provide pupils already on school meals with a packed lunch. 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in making this trip a success. Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Mrs. Paramore  Mrs. Wardle  Mrs. Blakey  

 Mrs. A. Paramore  Mrs. C. Wardle  Mrs. J. Blakey    

        Year 1/2 Teacher         Year 1/2 Teacher            Year 1/2 Teacher 

 

             


